
 

Dear Parents,  

Following a flurry of media declarations , we would like to clarify 

that St. Mary’s Catholic High School, Dubai will be OPEN as usual 

tomorrow , Monday , 4th February 2019,but as you had been 

notified much earlier we are closed on TUESDAY, 5th 

FEBRUARY on the occasion of the Pope’s visit to the UAE. 

Wishing you all a pleasant evening and looking forward to seeing 

our eager students tomorrow at school ☺. 


